

REVIEW 3 – FAMILY & FRIENDS 4
(UNIT 7,8,9)

PART 1: Listen and choose A, B, or C.

1. Will Amy and Leo be there for the holiday?

- A. Yes, they will.
- B. No, they won't.
- C. They will miss the holiday.

2. What kind of energy will people use in the future?

- A. Petrol
- B. Wind
- C. Solar energy

3. How many pencils has Holly got?

- A. Some
- B. A few
- C. Hundreds (but she's joking)

4. How did Lucas get to the beach?

- A. By plane
- B. By car
- C. By train

5. What does Vector steal?

- A. A pyramid
- B. A spaceship
- C. The moon

PART 2: Listen and write T(true) or F (False)

6. Stacy watched a documentary last week.
7. She learnt about planets.
8. James only likes football programmes.
9. England won the match.
10. Emily saw a film about super heroes.

PART 3: Look at the pictures. Reorder the letters to make the correct words.

11.		D - R - R - S - E - U - N - D - O - U	
12.		C - T - A - T - O - N - C	
13.		S - A - A - T - R - U - O - N - T	
14.		P - E - A - S - S - N - E - R - G	
15.		G - G - L - U - G - E - A	

16.		C - R - D - O - M - E - U - N - Y - T - A	
-----	---	--	--

PART 4: Look and write the correct words.

giant	dissapointed	worry	energy
newspaper	underwater	journey	submarines

17. Coral is an _____ plant.
18. We can get _____ from the sun.
19. _____ are like boats that go under the sea.
20. You read a _____ to see what is happening in the world.
21. The time when you are travelling from one place to another. _____
22. When you _____ about things, it's hard to sleep.
23. You feel this if something isn't as good as you wanted. _____
24. A very big, tall person. _____

PART 5: Look and read. Answer the questions.

My Amazing Day with Travel and Technology

Yesterday was an exciting day! In the morning, I went to the airport to meet my friend. There were lots of passengers in the arrivals hall. I looked around and saw many people with luggage and suitcases. Some people were reading magazines and others were looking at newspapers. When my friend arrived, she showed me her passport. We went to the departures area to find a taxi. She didn't have much money, so I paid for the taxi. On the way, we saw a coin shop, and she bought a few coins as souvenirs. It was a long day, but we had lots of fun and didn't have any time to get bored!

In the evening, I watched a TV programme to enjoy my favorite cartoon. It was very funny and helped me relax after the long day. Sometimes, I watch documentaries to learn more about animals and nature. My father watches the news to get important information about the world.

When there is an advert, I use the remote control to change the channel. My little brother enjoys using the camcorder to record our family moments. My mother listens to the radio while cooking. I also use my mobile phone to chat with my friends. Technology makes life more interesting!

At night, I thought about the future. One day, I hope to travel to space on a spaceship. The rocket will take me and other astronauts to the moon. On the way, we will see many stars and planets. We will stay in a small cottage surrounded by rocks and craters. Inside, we'll cook food using an electric cooker. We'll study the sun and look at Earth from space. Scientists will contact us using satellites. That trip will be unforgettable, and I will always remember it!

Choose the correct answer (A, B, or C):

25. Where did the writer go in the morning?
- A. To the train station
 - B. To the airport
 - C. To the supermarket
26. What did the writer's friend buy at the coin shop?
- A. A passport
 - B. A suitcase
 - C. Some coins
27. What did the writer watch in the evening?
- A. A cartoon
 - B. A game show
 - C. A sports match
28. Who uses the camcorder in the writer's family?
- A. The writer's father
 - B. The writer's little brother
 - C. The writer
29. What does the writer want to do in the future?
- A. Visit another country
 - B. Travel to space
 - C. Become a pilot

Answer the questions in full sentences:

30. Why did she pay for the taxi?

31. What does the her mother do while cooking?

32. What does she want to see on the way to the moon?

33. Where will she and the astronauts stay when they land?

34. Do you think she had a boring day? Why or why not?

PART 6: Choose the best answer.

35. *How ___ pencils have you got?*

A. much B. many C. any D. a lot

36. *Robots will ___ our homework one day!*

A. do B. did C. does D. doing

37. *Which sentence is correct?*

A. He sings good.

B. She danced beautifully.

C. They ran quick.

D. I speak English very careful.

38. *In the future, people ___ on Mars.*

A. lives B. lived C. will live D. are living

39. *Which of these is a type of TV programme?*

A. Documentary B. Dictionary C. Celebration D. Invitation

40. I watched the cartoon carefully. What kind of word is "carefully"?

- A. Verb B. Adjective C. Noun D. Adverb

41. How ____ sugar do we need?

- A. many B. few C. much D. lots

42. What might we use in the future to travel to space?

- A. Helicopter B. Train C. Spaceship D. Submarine

43. Which sentence is correct?

- A. We will eats pizza tomorrow
B. She will going to school
C. They will visit the moon
D. I will to fly in a rocket

44. We've only got ten minutes. Hurry up!

What does this sentence mean?

- A. We have lots of time
B. Time is running out
C. We don't want to go
D. We have no homework

45. A documentary is a programme that...

- A. is always funny B. is about real events C. shows cartoons D. plays music

46. My little brother used the camcorder ____ record our family video.

- A. for B. to C. with D. by

47. She listens to the news ____ every morning.

- A. careful B. care C. carefully D. caring

48. There isn't ____ time left before the film starts.

- A. much B. many C. a few D. lots

49. "Will it rain tomorrow?" – "Yes, ____."

- A. it is B. it will C. it does D. it can

PART 7: Make questions for the underlined parts

50. She watched a documentary last night.

→ _____?

51. I will go to space in the future.

→ _____?

52. We have ten minutes before the movie starts.

→ _____?

53. He listens to music while doing his homework.

→ _____?

54. They bought souvenirs at the coin shop.

→ _____?

PART 8: Write the complete sentences.

55. (They / use / camcorder / record / video)

56. (I / go / airport / meet / my friend)

57. (We / use / telescope / see / the stars)

58. (She / use / the internet / find / information)

59. (My brother / wear / glasses / read / better)

60. (He / take / photo / remember / the moment)
